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FINAL APPROVED 
REGULAR MEETING 

Wednesday, October 16, 2019 
 
THESE MINUTES ARE INTENDED TO BE A SUMMARY OF THE MEETING 
AND NOT A VERBATIM RECORDING.  
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Chairperson: Mr. Tyrrell 
Vice Chairperson: Ms. Gerhard 
Secretary: Mr. Fazi 
Committee Members: Mr. Reilly, and Mr. Egan 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT: 
Committee Member: Ms. Murphy 
 
STAFF PRESENT: 
Golf Director and General Manager: Mr. Sergiovanni 
 
STAFF ABSENT: 
None 
 
AGENDA: 

1. REVIEW MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETINGS  
2. REPORTS AND DISCUSSIONS ON COURSE OPERATIONS FROM: 
   FRANK SERGIOVANNI, DIRECTOR AND GENERAL MANAGER 
3. FOLLOW UP ON SUB-COMMITTEES 
4. OLD BUSINESS 
5. NEW BUSINESS 
6. PUBLIC COMMENT 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:30 pm. 
 
ITEM # 1: REVIEW MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING. 
 

1. A MOTION WAS MADE, SECONDED AND UNANIMOUSLY ADOPTED TO 
ACCEPT THE MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING AS WRITTEN 

ITEM # 2 REPORTS AND DISCUSSION ON COURSE OPERATIONS 
 
Mr. Sergiovanni: 
 

1.  The lack of water emergency is over.  

2.  The drainage Project on # 11 is in progress.  
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3.  There has been no phone service at the golf course for 

the past 3 days. Directions for contacting the Golf  
Course are on the Golf Course Website.  

4.  Fiscal Year Revenue is good. July was okay, August,  
September were very good and October is doing well.  

5.  The Golf Course is in Great Shape.  

6.  Renovation to the bunker on the 12 th  hole has been 
completed. The renovation to the Right Bunker on #2  is 
still in progress.  

ITEM # 3 FOLLOW UP ON SUB-COMMITTEES 
1. Discussion took place concerning Sub-Committees. 

Discussion will be continued at the next meeting.  

ITEM # 4 OLD BUSINESS 
None 
 
ITEM # 5 NEW BUSINESS 

1.  A suggestion was made by Mr. O’Shea of the Men’s Go lf 
Club to possibly set up and use a combination of Te es 
throughout the season in order to possibly speed up  
play and also take pressure off Tee Boxes that are 
“used well”. The Committee discussed the 
possibilities.  

2.  EZ Links is providing a new “Reservations Platform”  
which will be installed sometime during the month o f 

November.  

3.  Discussion took place concerning a slowdown in serv ice 
at Odeens now that the College Wait Staff is no lon ger 
available. Mr. Sergiovanni will discuss the situati on 
with Mr. Odeen prior to this coming weekend.  

ITEM # 6 PUBLIC COMMENT 
None 
 
There being no further business, 
 
A MOTION WAS MADE, SECONDED, AND UNANIMOUSLY ADPOPTED TO 
ADJOURN THE REGULAR MEETING AT 8:12pm. 
 


